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CENTER FIRE STATION BUILDING COMMITTEE 

 

MINUTES 

 

February  8, 2013 

 

 TLT Construction was the low bidder on the Center Fire Station bid.  

 Discussion of TLT response to concerns expressed by the Building Committee  

o The Building Committee had concerns about TLT Construction’s performance on recent 

projects. Informal and formal inquiries to recent project owners resulted in the Town 

asking TLT for considerations before awarding the contract: 

 Letter of support and involvement from TLT’s President 

 A list of 3 project teams for the Town to vet 

 Assurance that the same project team will be available to  complete the project 

 Identification of a backup project  

o The proposed project team of Thrornton/Rice was not acceptable to the Town. TLT had 

only submitted the one team for consideration.  

o The Committee would like to tie milestone schedule to the contract 

 Action: 

o Mark Haddad will contact Thomas Kostinden, President of TLT to address the 

Committee’s concerns 

 

 NOTE: SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS 

o Feb 7  ACG interview assessment 

o Feb 11  Letter to Town from TLT Construction 

o Feb 13  Notice of Bid Award 
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